
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
26 March 2020 

 
 
Dear  
 

ATISN 13828: Freedom of Information request - the amount of funding that Welsh 

Government has given to Action in Ely and Caerau 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 27 February 2020. You asked for: 

 the amount of funding and the length of time that Welsh Government have 
given to Action in Ely and Caerau (ACE) in the dusty forge; 

 information on who the Communities First money had been paid to regarding 
your previous correspondence (ATISN 13571 and 13730) 

 the address of the Integrated Children Centre in Ely 

 the finance given to ACE a charity in Ely from Welsh Government making a 
difference 

 
I provided you with the amount of funding and length of time that Welsh Government 
funded Communities First in Caerau and Ely areas in my previous letter to you dated 
24 February 2020. Welsh Government paid Cardiff Council over that period of time 
for the Communities First Programme.  
 
Welsh Government does not hold any record of payments made directly to the ACE 
Charity in Ely for services delivered at the Dusty Forge. You may want to contact 
Cardiff Council if you want a further breakdown of the funding they may have given 
to ACE.  You can find their contact details here www.cardiff.gov.uk 
 
 
The address of the Ely and Caerau Children Centre is:- 
Ely and Caerau Children’s Centre 
Michaelston Road 
Ely 
Cardiff 
CF5 4SX 
 
 
 

http://www.cardiff.gov.uk/


If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parc Cathays / Cathays Park 
Caerdydd / Cardiff 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


CF10 3NQ 

 


